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January 15th, 1952

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., LL.D. , 
McGill University,
Montreal, P. Q,.I

Bear Sir:-

An acknowledgment of your favour/Df December 22nd, 
has been delayed owing to my absence from the office.

From your)letter I observe that McGill has made 
arrangements to conduct its Matriculation examinations 
alone in June 1952 and I shall inform the Protestant Commi­
ttee accordingly at its next meeting.

Yours truly,
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A/I Director of Protestant Education
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